MY FAMILY



Hello! This is my family. We love each other. I live with my mum, my dad and my young brother. We live in California. My mum's name is Wendy and my father's name is John. My mother works as scientist at the Institute of Cancer Research. She loves her job and can speak three languages (English, Spanish and German). She's tall and

slim, she's got long, brown hair and brown eyes. She's always smiling and loves listening to music. She's wearing a pair of jeans and a white t-shirt. My father works at home, he's househusband. He loves doing sport and reading stories every night. He's also tall and slim. He's bald and has got brown eyes, like me. He usually comes to the library with me to study together. I love sharing this time with him! My brother's name used to be Jenny, but he is Jack now and he's the most hard-working person I've never met. He's always working on something because he's a very inquisitive boy. You'll see him searching on the Internet about science or philosophy, for instance. What an incredible boy! My brother and I used to go to the swimming pool every Tuesday evening but now we spend that time together with our parents. We usually go running or cycling with them. It's lovely!

QUESTIONS

- 1. Where do they live?
- 2. How many members are there in the family?
- 3. What do they like doing together?
- 4. What does the girl say about her brother?
- 5. What does Wendy do for work?
- 6. And her father? Do you see that "normal"?
- 7. What did they use to do?